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To the Oregon Legislature,

If the goal of the majority in the legislature is to restrict and even deny
our constitutionally guaranteed freedoms then they are doing a fine job.
There is no way this will pass a constitutional test and will only cost
taxpayers money to fight and destroy it.

I grew up believing that our representatives were there to protect us from
unjust activities ... the Democratic party has proven me wrong.

Please Kill this bill ASAP as it has no useful qualities.

Pat Cassidy

Pilot Rock, Oregon
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